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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 

l̂ l̂ TlfS'f̂ ^̂  20IZFEB21. PHMI*5 
Subject: 64676 
Received: 2/22/2012 12:23:26 PM D M O n 
Message: P U C U 
WEB ID: 64676 AT:02-22-2012 at 12:23 PM 
Related Case Number: / / } ̂  d' ^ f t - S ) 0 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mr. Steve Hipes ^ d 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 1 3 1 ^ 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 1928 Judwick Drive 
• Columbus , Ohio 43229 
• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

p (i ® 
• Home: 614-841-9126 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: sthipes@hotmail.com 

INDUSTRY:Electric f̂ ^̂ ^ 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: '" ^ w 
ra .r.3 d 
H ;'i ai 

• Company: American Electric Power 1̂ g | 
• Name on account: Steven T Hipes ^'^% 
• Service address: 1928 Judwick Drive, Columbus, Ohio 43215 
• Service phone: 614-841-9126 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

I applaud the Commission for taking another look at the huge rate increase granted to AEP but want to 
know why nothing is being done to help those of us who live all-electric homes? Good for small 
business and churches, but what about the 20,000 or so people in Franklin County alone who live in all-
electric homes? Why are we not worthy of your protection? 

On your home page, you state that the PUCO was created to assure Ohioans adequate, safe, and reliable 
public utility services at a fair price. The fair price part went out the window with the AEP rate increase. 
They have a monopoly over those of us who live in an all-electric house. They are now, thanks to your 
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ruling, fully exercising their monopolistic powers. It's not like we can go out and have a gas line 
installed tomorrow. Even if we could, those of in the middle class lack the financial ability to pay for 
such a change. So AEP gets another $1000 annually of our hard-earned money, not our kids college 
fimd. Add in the coming gasoline price increase, and presto! more of our cash goes to huge corporations. 
(Gasoline - now there is a commodity that should be regulated) 

Please follow your mission and protect struggling Ohioans from unfair price gouging rather than being a 
state agency of the corporation, by the corporation and for the corporation. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Steve Hipes 
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